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Reach your full potential! 

 

To: Dr. Jennifer Norrell 
From: Juan Corona 
Date: 02/27/25 
Subject: Acceptance of Donation 
 
 
I respectfully request that East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education accept a monetary donation of $1,135.00 
dollars from Community 412. The donation stems from the Giftmart Event that took place in December. The donation 
will be to purchase recess equipment for students such as basketballs, footballs, soccer balls, jump ropes and a cage 
for storage additional board games will be purchased for indoor recess.  These items will help our students enjoy their 
recess time, making sure there is equal opportunity for students to participate.  
 
 
I respectfully request that the appropriate letter acknowledging receipt of this donation be sent to: 
 
 

Community 412 
1635 Emerson Lane 

Naperville, IL, 60540-1981 
 

 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Juan Corona 
Principal 
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